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15 November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
2020 School Fees 

 
I wish to advise that in 2020, including both tuition and school resource fees will rise by 1.5%.  There will 
be no increase in the Diocesan Building Levy. 
 
This increase has been endorsed by the Diocesan Schools Finance Committee and the Bishop’s Office 
and is at the low end of the possible range of increase that was communicated to parents in 2018. 
 
In 2020 the fee structure for the first child in our school will be: 
 

  K-6 

Tuition Fee  $ 1,810.00  

School Resource Fee *  $    631.00  

Building Levy  $    970.00  

P&F Levy $       60.00 

TOTAL  $ 3,471.00  

*May exclude camps, electives or other student specific fees that your school may charge 
 
I can confirm that sibling discounts on tuition fees will continue to apply as in previous years.  These 
discounts provide a 20% reduction for the second child, 50% for the third child and 100% for fourth and 
subsequent children. 
 
Families are reminded that those struggling to pay school fees or with any financial concerns should 
make contact with the Fee Liaison Unit at the Catholic Schools Office at schoolfees@dbb.org.au or 
myself.  No family desiring a Catholic Education will be excluded due to hardship. 
 
I thank all our families for their ongoing commitment to our school and acknowledge and appreciate the 
sacrifices they make in order to ensure their children receive a Catholic Education. 

 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Todd Vane-Tempest 
Acting Principal 

 

 
 


